
Mass Times: Saturday 5:15 PM • Sunday 10:00 AM & 7:00 PM

Wednesday & Friday 8:30 AM followed by Adoration• Tuesday & Thursday 12:15 PM 


Reconciliation Times: Saturday 4 PM to 5 PM • Thursday during Adoration 7 PM to 8 PM

 September & October, 2021

Twenty-Sixth and Twenty Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time


1400 Gerald Avenue, Missoula, MT 59801

406.728.3845 † ctkmsla.com †office@ctkmsla.org

http://ctkmsla.com
mailto:office@ctkmsla.org
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Advertiser of the Week


Garden City

Funeral Home

This sponsor helps 
cover the cost of 

printing the bulletin.  
Thank you!

Saturday, September 25

5:15PM-In Memory of Theresa 

House
Sunday, September 26


9AM-In Memory of Enrique 
Morera


7PM In Memory of Theresa 
House


Saturday, October 2

5:15PM-In Memory of


Florence and Jim Reilly

Sunday, October 3


9AM-In Memory of Enrique 
Morera


7PM-In Memory of Eugene 
Kasperowicz


Offertory Update:


9/12/21              $6585.00

Weekly needs:  $6705.88

YTD Budget:    $-1778.35

Thank you for 
remembering your 

faith family!

Please pray for 
those listed in 
our book of 

Remembrance.



NOW IN YOUR PARISH & ONLINE!!
RAISE FUNDS FOR YOUR

YOUTH MINISTRY &
LEGENDARY LODGE!

PARTICIPATE IN THE 16TH ANNUAL SON LIGHT CELEBRATION RAFFLE
GRAND PRIZE: MASSIMO T-BOSS 550, TRAILER & $12,000 CASH

Again this year! $5/ticket sold in parishes will be distributed 
to the seller’s parish to fund Formation Services 

scholarships in the Diocese of Helena.
Over $121,000 distributed to parishes from 2011–2020!

Tickets are $25/chance. A maximum of 5,000 tickets will be sold.
Tickets are also available online by Debit Card at diocesehelena.org

DRAWING TO BE HELD ON FRIDAY, OCTOBER 1, 2021
DURING THE SON LIGHT CELEBRATION

Visit diocesehelena.org Stewardship Services for more ra!e and event information.
Thank you for supporting Legendary Lodge and Youth and Young Adult Ministry in the Diocese of Helena.

WIN ME & 
$12,000
CASH!!

The Scott & Susan Meyers Family

A special thank you to the Griz-Catholic team for 
throwing such a great event for our Parish and the 
neighborhood. Your hard work is so appreciated. 
What an excellent outreach and what a great 
evening it was! 

Please continue 
to pray for James 
Semling and all 

of the 
Seminarians. 

May they grow 
to become great 

Priests.


